This submission is in opposition to SB761 which | believe to be a slap in the face to the citizens of
Oregon. We have a right to have our voices heard, be it at the ballot box or by online petition and to
think the governor would put an emergency clause on this bill to get it through is a travesty.

This bill just further stifles the ability of the citizens of Oregon to have our voices heard, we are very
tired of our government throwing us to the wolves. The emergency clause must come off and the entire
bill should be scrapped.

A very concerned citizen,

Karen Spurlin



